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City of Ukiah to Host Town Hall on Proposed Ukiah Valley 

Reorganization, Thursday, June 19th  

June 9, 2025 – Ukiah, CA — City of Ukiah Staff will host a town hall meeting on the proposed 

reorganization project—part of which is annexation. All interested community members are 

invited to attend.   

The meeting will be held on Thursday, June 19th, beginning at 5:30 pm, at the Ukiah Valley 

Conference Center, 200 South School Street, Ukiah.  

 
More on the Proposed Ukiah Valley Reorganization: 
 
The proposed Ukiah Valley Reorganization builds on a long-standing City policy direction to 

strengthen regional planning, enhance service delivery, and protect agricultural and open space 

lands. In recent years, the City has completed an updated 2040 General Plan, secured a Master 

Tax Sharing Agreement with Mendocino County, implemented a Sphere of Influence Update, 

and consolidated emergency and water services through regional partnerships. The City has 

also passed a Right to Farm ordinance to protect agricultural land use within city boundaries.  

If pursued, annexation could: 

• Enable more reliable and coordinated government services, including police, code 

enforcement, and infrastructure maintenance. 

• Secure a stronger, more focused tax base to fund quality services and community 

amenities. 



• Give residents in annexed areas a voice in City elections and representation on issues 

that affect their neighborhoods. 

• Provide a foundation for sustainable housing and commercial development while 

protecting agricultural land and open space. 

For updates and more information, visit www.cityofukiah.com/annexation. 
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